

- All are invited to join us for Mass on Thursday, Oct. 19th @ 8:30AM. It is being planned by the 1st grade class. K-8 will attend.
- PreK through 1st grade will be visiting the Gallagher Bluedorn to see "Giraffes Can't Dance" on Monday the 16th.
- October 16th Grades 5th through 8th will be participating in "Feed My Starving Children" from 12-2pm.
- Tuesday October 17th will be an out of uniform day! This out of uniform will benefit Penny Sands, to help with unexpected costs during her treatment.
- Wednesday October 18th there will be a PTO meeting after school. Pleas join
  us to learn what the PTO is all about and how you can help!
- October 20th PreK through 1st grade will take a trip to Fontana.
- Students go outside for recess on days when temperatures are above 10 degrees and not raining. Please be sure to send appropriate coats, gloves/ mittens, hats for the day's forecast!

## **Looking Ahead**

- End of 1st quarter
- Oct 24th- KidSight PreK-1st graders
- Oct 30th- Hearing test for grades Preschool-2nd
- Oct 31st- Classroom Halloween parties.

Thank you to all who share of their time, talents, and treasures with St. Athanasius School!